

## Memorandum

To:

Mr. D. Scalzo

Date:

March 20, 2020

Mr. G. Marinopoulos Mr. R. Radicchi

Mr. C. Whetstone

From:

Mr. R. Lee

Subject:

COVID-19 Guidance for NYSTA

**Construction Contracts** 

The New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT) recently issued guidance to the contracting industry regarding response to the COVID-19 pandemic. The Thruway Authority has decided to adopt the NYSDOT guidance as it applies to Authority contracts based on the Standard Specifications and the TA Addendum.

Attached is a copy of the NYSDOT guidance. Please share this information with Division Construction personnel as well as all consultants and contractors working within your Division.

The COVID-19 pandemic is unprecedented and our response to the virus remains fluid. Your efforts during this crisis are truly appreciated and as the situation changes we will communicate any changes to our response efforts as they become available.

Chief Engineer

RL:BW

CC:

Mr. M. Driscoll

Mr. M. Trapasso Mr. J. Konstalid Mr. J. Stahl

Mr. P. Hoehn

Mr. M. Latko

Mr. M. Elendorf II, AGC

Mr. S. Morgan, NYRIC

Mr. R. Pepe, CIC

Mr. R. Wessels, GCA

Mr. C. Scissura, Esq., NYBC

Mr. J. Simpson, ACEC-NY